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(608) 251-5577 FAX:251-4379
www.watda.org

March 24, 2020
RE: Essential Business Employee
To Whom it May Concern’

This letter is to inform you that the holder is an employee at the Wisconsin Automobile and Truck
Dealers Association, in Madison, WI. In accordance with Wisconsin Emergency Order # 12, the
Wisconsin Automobile and Truck Dealer Association has been identified as an “Essential Business” and
as such their employees need to drive to and from work.

Employees are instructed to furnish this letter upon request as documentation indicating that they are
travelling to or from work and should only utilize this document when traveling for work related

purposes.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.

Sincereli

William Sepic, Presﬁ%—’



